
Sunnyside Neighborhood Association ZOOM Meeting 12-10-2020 

Present: SNA Board: Russell, Dave, Lorraine, Sunia, Jessie, Ash, KC Absent: Matt 

Members: Tode, John Mayer, Dale Peppel, Gloria Jacobs 

 

Meeting came to order at 7:05 

Introductions were made. Attendees were advised of option to attend Buckman 

NA meeting at 7:30 where outgoing Portland City Council member Amanda Fritz 

will be speaking, as well as Marc Jolen, Director of the Joint Office for 

Homelessness. 

Questions were raised about what would happen at the end of December 

regarding houselessness. Will there be an extension on the moratorium on 

evictions? These questions will be raised at Buckman meeting. 

Treasurer’s Report-(KC) KC reports the account has $4424.24. She will work on 

the Communications Fund grant application. She also reported on the SES works 

in progress-they are working on a gofundme for families in need in Sunnyside 

community. Ash suggested an article about this for our newsletter. 

Regarding evictions, the first round of evictions due to non-payment will be in 

process. Jessie suggested we write an article about this topic to inform the 

community. Tode suggested our NA work with landlords to “extend a helpful 

hand.” 

Motion to approve November Minutes (Ash) Seconded (Russell) Motion approved 

unanimously. 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:30. Russell stated he would keep Zoom meeting open in 

case other community members tried to join. 


